
Te Ngutu Golf Club Newsletter  

Friday 12th May 2023 

Hi all, just a short sharp newsletter this week as Robert is out of the country enjoying the 
sun and writing this from the Gold Coast. 

  

NOTES FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Congratulations to all the winners from last weeks matches, it was great to see some great 
scoring. Well done Richard Gyde and Samuel Houghton both under par for their rounds. I’m 
pleased to update you all that the installation of the honour’s boards are progressing well; 
we are at the final design stage with the work due to start in the coming weeks. A big thanks 
to Julie, Judy and Wayne for your help over the next week with opening the shop as needed 
while is Robert is away. It looks like the weather is looking good for Saturday which is a 
great change from the last few days, so hopefully you will get some golf in. 

Clive Porter 

  

MENS CLUB CAPTAIN UPDATE 

The men’s club championship and flights draws are updated and can all be found in the 
men’s change rooms. Please check out the tee times that have been booked for matches, 
any issues please try and resolve first with your opponent. Thanks to those players that 
made themselves available for the Foreman Trophy last Sunday. Good luck for all upcoming 
planned matches. 

Matt Kelbrick 

  

LADIES CLUB CAPTAIN UPDATE 

A very brief chat this week - well that will make a pleasant change for some of you!! :) 
Congratulations to the midweek Pennant team who have had a win 4/1 over Manukorihi at 
Inglewood. Good luck to the weekend pennant team- play is on Sunday at Manaia playing 
Kaitake. Good luck to the 9-hole pennant team - play is on Monday at Urenui playing 
Manukorihi. To all the ladies, including all the wives who do not play golf yet, I wish you a 
very happy Mother’s Day on Sunday. 

Lynne Newell 

  



JUNIOR GOLF UPDATE 

Please check out the Futures Te Ngutu Junior Golf Facebook page for updates on the below, 
please message the page for more information; 

• Tuesday after school junior programme  
• Coaching with Grant Moorhead on Sunday 21st May 

• Junior Club Championships  

  

COURSE UPDATE 

A quick note to members this week in advance of the weekend, we have had a breakdown 
with the rough mower this week, it is expected to be fixed today, the team will do their best 
to get the rough cut ahead of the weekend, fingers crossed. 

Clive Porter 


